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The U.S. Census Bureau has contracted with Avar Consulting, Inc., to obtain the views of governments that
registered for the 2010 Decennial Census Local Update of Census Addresses (LUCA) Program via the enclosed
voluntary survey. Your assistance in answering the survey questions about your government’s experience with the
LUCA Program will help the Census Bureau make improvements to similar programs in the future. Avar Consulting
will report the final results of the survey in the form of a summary. Please take a few minutes to have the person
most knowledgeable about the LUCA Program answer the survey questions and return them using the enclosed
envelope. Census Bureau records indicate that the following person was your government’s LUCA liaison:

[LUCA Liaison]

If you prefer, you may complete the survey online. Please use the following internet link and when prompted, enter
your Entity ID and Password as listed below:

[Online survey URL]

Entity ID: [Entity ID]
Password: [Password]

The survey will take approximately 13 minutes to complete. We would appreciate receiving your survey response
within two weeks of receipt of this letter. If you need help with or have questions about this survey, please call the
Geography Division staff at 301-763-8630 or email at geo.luca.survey.list@census.gov.

If you have comments regarding the amount of time it took to respond to the survey, or any other aspect of this
collection of information, please provide comments, paper or electronic, to:

Via U.S. Postal Service Via email
Attn: Paperwork Reduction Project 0607-0760, Room 3K138 Paperwork @census.gov
U.S. Census Bureau Subject line: Paperwork Project 0607-0760

4700 Silver Hill Road
Washington, DC 20233

The U.S. Office of Management and Budget (OMB) approved this survey and gave it the OMB Approval Number of
0607-0760. Displaying this number shows that the Census Bureau is authorized to conduct this survey. Please use
this number in any correspondence concerning this survey.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

[t V. Lo

Robert M. Groves
Director

Enclosure
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